
Request for Feedback on Proposed 

Environmental Tax Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our 

environmental tax policy, we are reaching out to gather valuable feedback from stakeholders like 

you. 

Your insights and experiences are incredibly important to us, and we would greatly appreciate 

your input on the following points: 

• The effectiveness of current environmental tax measures 

• Suggestions for new policies that could further promote sustainability 

• Any concerns or challenges you have faced related to these taxes 

We are committed to fostering a policy that supports environmental sustainability while 

addressing the needs of our community. Please feel free to share your thoughts by [insert 

deadline for feedback]. 

Thank you for taking the time to contribute to this important initiative. We look forward to your 

feedback. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


